
Schoolgram April 18, 2024

Prayer Intentions:
For our 8th graders as they travel to
Washington DC and for their
chaperones, Mr. Schenk and Mrs.
Hinz.

For our 6th and 7th graders as they
spend the week at camp and for their
chaperones, Mrs. Bridges, Mrs. Pester
and Mrs. Webb as well as parent
volunteers!

Prayer:
Dear Heavenly Father, Thank you for
the wonderful season of spring.
During this time, I ask You for a fresh
beginning in each of our hearts.
Please allow each of us, as Christians,
to bloom in Your word, just as the
flowers are blooming. Help us to be
witnesses whenever there is an
opportunity, and followers of Your
word every day. Amen.

Calendar:
4/18

● Grandparent/Special Friend Day
● Gr. 1 Saints Program 9:00 am
● School Mass (Gr. 4) 1:30 pm

4/22
● Gr. 6 & 7 Camp
● Gr. 8 Washington DC

4/24
● 1BookBG Dress down KR-5: gray

4/25
● School Mass 2:10 pm (Gr. 3)

4/26
● 1BookBG AND Last Friday of the

Month Dress Down KR-8:
Neon/Bright Colors

● Midterm

From the Principal:
What a wonderful day we had with the first grade Saints program and so many
grandparents and other special guests visiting us. It was great to see everyone
enjoying the beautiful day together and you could truly feel so much love in the
building!

Next week our 8th graders will be traveling to Washington, DC with students from
Rossford All Saints and our 6th and 7th graders will be joining other Catholic Schools
at Camp Storer in Jackson, Michigan. We wish them beautiful weather, safe travels
and amazing experiences that they will remember forever! Things will definitely be
quiet around here without them!

God’s Blessings,
Andrea Puhl

From the Office:
● Mrs. Rath will be out of the building intermittently next week, so please

send anything time sensitive to Mrs. Rogers and Mrs. Puhl.
● The last Friday of the month (4/26) is currently a dress down day for

1BookBG for KR-5. We are going to let the Junior High students join in for
the last Friday of the month dress down, neon and bright colors. Jeans &
athletic pants are allowed.

● Teachers will be moving classrooms, so please send in any good moving
boxes. Thank you.

● School Mass can be viewed online. Click the link for Mass at 2:10 pm,
Thursday, 4/25/24: https://venue.streamspot.com/event/NDYyODkyMw

1BookBG
We hope you had fun with our Out of this World Space Pioneers 1BookBG. Turn in your
Mission Stop tickets by April 25. We have a fun family wrap up on Tuesday,April 23. Come
join us for ASTRO EXPO. It will be at the Bowling Green Middle School. Activities include
making alien masks, making a constellation and other make it/take it activities. There are
many hands-on learning activities. Bring your camera for various selfie stations. All of the
Bowling Green area schools, WBGU, Wood County Library, and BGSU are providing these
activities. Come join us from 5:30-7:30 on Tuesday! Again, a huge thank you to
Waddington Jewelers for buying the books for St. Al’s. Our Parent Association provided
us with many STEM prizes and gift cards. This really helps motivate the kids. THANK YOU,
P.A!

From Parent Association:
We are selling 5” X 7” prints of the St. Aloysius lion head that was created by the 7th
grade class. ($10 each) Use the following QR code to place an order.
Questions:Call April Gladieux at 419.283.2800

Join the facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/groups/175112242504536

https://venue.streamspot.com/event/NDYyODkyMw
https://www.facebook.com/groups/175112242504536

